
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 

Mr S Jackson 
BA Hons PGCE NPQH 
Headteacher 

tel 01865 372268   fax 01865 371515   office@efs.oxon.sch.uk   www.efs.oxon.sch.uk 
  

Edward Feild 
Primary School 

Bicester Road, Kidlington, Oxon, OX5 2LG   

 

Friday 26th February 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Dates for your Diary: 

Mon 8th March: Reception up to and including Year 6 Return to School 

Friday 19th March: Red Nose Day – non-uniform day fundraiser 

Wednesday 31st March: Last Day of Spring Term 

Thurs 1st Apr - Fri 16th Apr: Easter Holiday 

Monday 19th April: First Day of Summer Term 

As you will have seen in the news, your child should return to school on Monday 8th March 2021. We are looking 

forward to seeing all the children back at school and we expect they are eager to see staff and friends! 

We are currently reviewing our risk assessments to keep our school community as safe as possible. It is really 

important that everyone continues to comply with the lockdown measures to minimise the spread of cases in our 

class bubbles when we return to full attendance. Our staff have been self-testing for a number of weeks now in 

accordance with national guidance. 

We will be returning to staggered drop off and pick up times to support social distancing and you will be receiving 

a Parentmail next week confirming your class arrangements. 

Hot school lunches will be available – Reception will eat in the main Hall, Years 1 and 2 in the dining hall and 

other classes will eat from takeaway boxes in their classes. Years 3-6 pay £2.30 for a hot school lunch – if you 

think you may now be eligible for free school lunches, please email office@efs.oxon.sch.uk with your date of 

birth and National Insurance number and we will check for you. We will email a reminder of any lunch amounts 

outstanding from last term over the next week. 

You may be checking if uniform has been outgrown over the next week! Delivery times from MAPAC could be 

affected by the nationwide return to school so we will be understanding of any uniform issues while you wait on 

deliveries. 

Dancin' Oxford 

North Wall Arts Centre is providing online dance workshops on Saturday 5th March for £5 per device. Please 

visit www.thenorthwall.com for more information. 

http://www.efs.oxon.sch.uk/
mailto:office@efs.oxon.sch.uk
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We hope you are enjoying the Spring weather at last! 

Regards 

Edward Feild Primary School 

 


